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I wish to express our absolute concern in the erection of mobile phone towers 
(high or low impact) near any type of school – especially primary schools.
 
I am extremely frustrated that when it comes to our children’s education (in 
general) communities are not listened to and the telecommunications 
companies seem to have all the say and all the control – if only local 
communities had the same money to throw at local council and councillors!!
 
I believe there are proven health risks with proximity of these towers to young 
children who are attending school nearly every day near these towers.
 
No more towers near schools!!
 
Fiona and Wayne Duyvestein
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